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Attention Tonawanda Families!  

 
We are excited to announce our new district wide motto that fosters a sense of family 
and community and unites all of our students.  Our school buildings, Pre-K through 12, 
will be following The Warrior Way​.  By implementing the Warrior Way in our district, we 
will be clearly identifying the kinds of behaviors that we are expecting from our students, 
celebrating the Warrior Way behaviors and establishing a common language among 
staff, students and community members.  The key components to the Warrior Way are 
to be respectful, be responsible and be safe.   All buildings will identify as Warriors to 
have a consistent message that our students will be hearing from the moment they 
enter our buildings to the day they graduate.  We are all Warriors!  
 
Thank you for your commitment and support in promoting the Warrior Way at home and 
in school.  We are looking forward to working collaboratively toward this exciting district 
initiative!  

 

​

​

  
 

It’s a great day to be a Warrior!  
 

Tonawanda City Schools Warrior Way Committee  


